Survey for trial at last SG 16 meeting on early availability of meeting documents
* indicates a required field; please mark the answers with an “X” in the yellow box before the option.

Background:

In accordance with an agreement at the last ITU-T Chairmen’s meeting (Geneva, 29-30 November 2007), the SG 16 secretariat conducted a trial to allow access to documents before they are subject to the usual processing by TSB. The main goal was to allow more time for company and national preparatory processes, while allowing TSB the necessary time to properly check, classify, format and post the received documentation.

This survey is to collect feedback from SG 16 participants on this trial and will be used for future planning and reporting to the Chairmen’s meeting and TSAG.
Please reply to the questions below and send your reply to tsbsg16@itu.int at your earliest convenience. All replies will be treated anonymously.
	1.
	Did you attend the SG 16 meeting? *

	
	Yes

	
	No

	

	2.
	Were you aware of the SG 16 trial on early availability of meeting documents? *

	
	Yes

	
	No

	

	3.
	How did you learn about the trial? *

	
	I never heard of it

	
	Collective letter

	
	During SG 16 Plenary

	
	I was told by a colleague

	
	Other means (please specify):
	[type text here, if any]

	

	4.
	Did you use it before the meeting? *

	
	Yes

	
	No

	

	5.
	Did you use it during the meeting? *

	
	Yes

	
	No

	

	6.
	Should this trial be continued for the next SG 16 and WP/16 meetings? *

	
	Yes

	
	No

	
	No opinion

	

	7.
	What is your overall impression with the trial? *

	
	Very useful

	
	Useful

	
	Somewhat useful

	
	Not really useful

	
	Useless


	8.
Can you comment on the reasons for your overall impression?

	[type text here, if any]

	

	9.
Suggestions:

	[type text here, if any]


_____________
